
 

Gladesville Primary School  

Newsletter  
Monday 4th March 2019 
 Our Mission:  

Value kindness, learn together and empower the leader within.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning, laughter and kindness.  
2019 has commenced with an air of great excitement. Students have quickly 
settled into the routines of school life and all that Gladesville has to offer.  

 Our Grade 5/ 6 students have been proudly representing us at 
interschool sport each week playing tennis.  

 Foundation students are showing great leadership qualities and skills 
by being independent and helping each other with their learning and 
play.  

 Student leaders have been supporting the preparations for the 2019 
Show N Shine.  

 Students in the senior school are learning to develop their schema. 

 Students across the school are discussing the qualities and 
characteristics of different people that make our school community a 
great place to be. A focus of this has been kindness.  

 
School Photos 
Last Friday, all students brought home either their school photos or a notice to 
inform parents that school photos are ready from collection from the office.  
 
School Council 
This is a reminder that nominations for School Council were to close Monday 
25th February. However these will be extended to March 5th. School Council is 
the governing body for our school. It is a group of school community members 
who meet monthly to formally discuss a range of matters. Members are also 
part of sub-committees that do very important work to promote and manage 
day to day school resources such as finance, grounds and our Out of Hours 
School Care operations. Nominations are open for vacancies on the school 
council. If you would like to know more about school council or would like a 
nomination form (or self-nomination form), please contact the office. 
 
Equipment Boost  
Last year, I was notified that our school has been successful in receiving a 
$55,000 in funding through the Equipment Boost for Schools. This grant will 
see new furnishings and sensory items to create inclusive environments within 
all of our classrooms and the school library. This idea has been developed 
though positive findings from the implementation of the school’s Calm Room 
project and a further desire to progress these findings into the classroom. 
Funding is granted to support the school’s long term plan to duplicate the Calm 
Room environment into the classroom environment.   
Our new furniture and sensory resources are due to arrive in the coming 
weeks. We look forward to our students benefiting from these resources as 
Gladesville continues to make improvements in student engagement, teaching 
and learning.  

 

A few messages from the Principal’s desk. . . 

  

 

 

MARCH  
 

Saturday 16th March 

Show ‘N’ Shine Car Show and 

Market Day 

 

Thursday 21st March 

Indigenous Performer – Sean 

Choolburra performing 

 

Thursday 28th 

March 

CURRICULUM 

DAY– NO Students 

required at school. 
 

Friday 5th April 

Last Day of School  

2.30pm finish. 

 

 



 

Principal’s messages continued………. 
 
2019 Grade Structures 

We have an amazingly talented and dedicated team ofeducational leaders in our school. In case you 
don’t know them all, here is a reminder:  
 
Classroom Teachers 
Foundation: Miss Ashely Alexander 
Grade 1/2: Mr Adam Mitchell 
Grade 3/4: Miss Elise Brown and Mrs Lesley Cox  
Grade 5/ 6: Miss Keylie Groen 
 
Specialist Teachers 
Indonesian: Mrs Bernice Johnson 
Physical Education: Ms Natasha Maddison 
Visual Art: Mrs Nicki Wood 
STEM: Mrs Lesley Cox (Science Technology 
Engineering Mathematics) 
Library: classroom teachers 
 
Education Support  
Business Manager: Mrs Mandy Tronerud 
Office Manager: Ms Rachael Bullock 
Learning Support: Mrs Lynne Harris 
 
 

 
School Uniform 
As advertised over the past few years, at the start of 2019, the old logo uniform will no longer 
be school uniform and will need to be replaced with new logo items. Last year, School Council 
have approved the revised School Uniform Policy which was sent to families.   
Families that are in a position where they may need to set up a payment plan for purchasing 
new school uniforms are encouraged to contact the Principal, Mrs Wood, to discuss.  
 

 
 

Classroom News 
This year, each grade will be working to contribute to the school newsletter. We would like to thank our 
first class, 3/ 4 B on their contribution.  

 
News From 3/4B 

Over the last two weeks, grade 3/4B have reading Fantastic Mr Fox by Roald Dahl. We have 

been developing our own schemas by making connections to the book. In writing, we have 

been using Fantastic Mr Fox to create seeds in our Writers Notebooks and graphic 

organisers to brainstorm our ideas. Next week we will be learning about text-types and all 

of the different forms of writing we can use.  

Laylah, Paige, Izzy, Mariam & Miss Brown   

 

              

 
 
         

The 7 Habits of Highly Effective People 

BE PROACTIVE  I  BEGIN WITH THE END IN MIND  I  PUT FIRST THINGS FIRST  I  THINK WIN - WIN 

SEEK FIRST TO UNDERSTAND, THEN TO BE UNDERSTOOD  I  SYNERGIZE  I  SHARPEN THE SAW 

Principal’s messages continued…….. 



Student Birthdays 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                      
 

 

 

Congratulations to the following students who received a Habit Hero award at last week’s assembly. 

Foundation 

Blake Carroll Habit 2 – Blake has shown excellent improvements in writing his 
name.  

Shelby Alweyn - 
Harris 

Habit 1 – Shelby has been a fantastic morning greeter as she says good morning 
to each member of the class by name and their chosen greeting. 

12M 

Evie Heffernan 

Habit 1 & 6 – Evie has had an amazing start to 2019. She is proactive in 
the way she approaches her learning and her friendships. Evie has 
worked hard to show her very best learning. She has also gone out of her 
way to look after the needs of others, being kind and caring even when 
she doesn’t know Mr Mitchell is looking!  
 

Lani Taylor 

Habit 2&3 – Lani has had an amazing start to the year. She is proactive in 
her learning, always beginning with the end in mind. Lani has shown 
great focus and in mathematics and has had some wonderful results. 
Well done Lani, Keep it up! 
 

34B 

MacKenzie 
Lovegrove 

Habit 5 & 6 – Mackenzie is always ready to contribute to group tasks and 
give his best at all times. He is a supportive classmate, going out of his 
way to provide positive feedback and to recognise the successes of his 
classmates. 
 

Steven Cen Hrang 

Habit 2 –  Steven consistently works to the best of his ability. He has a 
strong focus and determination on his learning and produces some 
incredible work. Congratulations Steven beginning with the end in mind. 
 

56G 
Charlize Sargent 

 

Habit 1 – Charlize brings her proactive attitude to school every day. She 
participates and always applies her best effort in all her learning. 
Through living Habit 1, she has improved her story writing skills and is 
already on her way to being a famous author.  

Habit Hero Award 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   February 

MacKenzie Lovegrove 

Veera Preater 

Gwenoline Bignell 

Charlize Sargeant 

Rebecca Hlawnceu 

Abby Heaton 

 

 

 

 

 

            March 

Kyan Taylor 

Zoe McKail 

Abigail Lian 

Mariam Hlawnceu 

Chloe Locke 

Ethan Douglas 

Bawi Lian 

Jessica Teng 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Ethan Douglas 

Habit 2 – Ethan has demonstrated his fantastic ability to begin with the 
end in mind. During free writing, he planned to create a thrilling tale 
with a fabulous twist. By applying his learning in class, he has 
transformed his story telling to amazing heights. Great work Ethan.   

Physical 

Education 

Imogen Fife 

Habit 1 - Imogen has demonstrated a proactive approach to her PE 
lessons this term. Her willingness to ‘give it a go’ and positive attitude 
has been visible and appreciated. 

 

Xavier Vukic 

Habit 1 & 2 - Xavier has demonstrated a proactive approach to his PE 
lessons this term. He has also began with the end in mind and 
demonstrated a sound understanding of how to work as a team. 

 

Indonesian 

Dylan Lupton 
Habit 1 & 2 – No matter what the task is Dylan always knows his focus 
and what he needs to do to get the job done. He is attentive, polite 
and a pleasure to teach. Bagus Sekali!!!  

Phillip Thang 

Habit 3 – Phillip worked diligently to complete his words and sentences 
in Indonesian to use on his chatterbox. He was aware that he needed 
to complete his sentences first before he could begin making his 
chatterbox. He was remembering to put first things first. Hebat!! 

Visual Art Grade 1/2M 

Habit 1 & 3 -1/ 2 M have been proactive and synergised to ensure they 
have completed each step of the crayon learning task. Together, they 
achieved more! 

 

 Grade 3/4B 

Habit 1 & 3 - 3/4 B have been proactive and synergised to ensure they 
have completed each step of the crayon learning task.  Together, they 
achieved more! 

 
             

 



 

 

 

 

  



  

 

 

                 

 

 

 

 



 

 

OSHC and VACATION CARE 

 


